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Name: Alan Finneran 

Company Name: .IE 

Email: afinneran@weare.ie 

Website: www.weare.ie 

Our Business Provides: We are the national 
registry for .ie domain names which are sold 
through our accredited registrar channel, 
providing a trusted pathway to the Internet for 
Irish people, communities and business. 

Our Business Buys: We buy various third-party 
services such as graphic design, printing, 
branded merchandise and consultancy services

mailto:afinneran@weare.ie
http://www.weare.ie/
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Name: Sean MacGabhann 

Company Name: The Shed Distillery of PJ Rigney

Email: info@thesheddistillery.com

Website: www.thesheddistillery.com

Our Business Provides: Super Premium Irish 
Spirits

Our Business Buys: Exotic botanicals from across 
the world, and the finest Irish grain.

mailto:info@thesheddistillery.com
https://www.thesheddistillery.com/
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Name: Evelyn Mcloughlin 

Company Name: Lily O'Brien's

Email: weborders@lilyobriens.ie

Website: www.lilyobriens.ie

Our Business Provides: Manufacturer of 
Premium chocolates and luxury potted desserts. 
Passionate about creating amazing and 
innovative chocolate recipes using the finest 
quality ingredients for retail, corporate, 
hospitality and foodservice sector

Our Business Buys: Packaging & Ingredients, 
Computer equipment, Maintenance equipment. 
Stationery and office supplies. Media & 
Marketing materials and services. Cleaning 
services, Recycling services, Waste Disposal, 
Storag

mailto:weborders@lilyobriens.ie
http://www.lilyobriens.ie/
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Name: Lissa Mcphillips 

Company Name: Dynamic Marketing

Email: Lissa@dynamicmarketing.ie

Website: www.dynamicmarketing.ie

Our Business Provides: I work with SME business 
owners to help them grow more sales with 
better marketing so that they can invest in and 
grow their business with confidence.

Our Business Buys: NA

mailto:Lissa@dynamicmarketing.ie
http://www.dynamicmarketing.ie/
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Name: John Barry 

Company Name: Fexco

Email: jobarry@fexco.com

Website: www.fexco.com

Our Business Provides: We enable customers to 
make and receive cross-border payments 
efficiently, securely and timely

Our Business Buys: NA

mailto:jobarry@fexco.com
https://www.fexco.com/
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Name: Hannah Arnup

Company Name: Ballymorris Pottery 

Email: hannah@ballymorrispottery.ie

Website: www.ballymorrispottery.ie

Our Business Provides: Ballymorris Pottery make 
Beautiful Handmade Stoneware Pottery available 
from their workshop just off N18. They also host 
hands on Pottery Classes, Parties, and Team 
building sessions.

Our Business Buys: Ceramic Raw materials, 
Electricity, specialist equipment 

mailto:hannah@ballymorrispottery.ie
http://www.ballymorrispottery.ie/
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Name: John Duffy

Company Name: JDDG

Email: jduffy@johnduffydesign.ie

Website: www.jddg.ie

Our Business Provides: Architectural and Design 
Services- specialist in hospitality design, 
commercial and residential projects

Our Business Buys: Exterior and Interior 
products, fittings and finishes

mailto:jduffy@johnduffydesign.ie
https://www.jddg.ie/
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Name: Fiona Walsh 

Company Name: Empower Presentations 

Email: fiona@empowerpresentations.com

Website: www.empowerpresentations.com

Our Business Provides: PowerPoint and 
Presentation Training for organisations who want 
to quickly create professional, fit-for-purpose 
slides and present them confidently! 

Our Business Buys: Services - internet, mobile, 
etc. Networking events. 

mailto:fiona@empowerpresentations.com
http://www.empowerpresentations.com/
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Name: Maureen McCowen 

Company Name: Soft Skill Success 

Email: maureen@softskillsuccess.ie

Website: www.softskillsuccess.ie

Our Business Provides: Public speaking coaching 
and training. Helping you unlock speaking 
confidence and become a better speaker. 1-1 
coaching, Team training and Workshops

Our Business Buys: NA

mailto:maureen@softskillsuccess.ie
https://www.softskillsuccess.ie/
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Name: Anna Barden 

Company Name: Emerald Freight Express Ltd

Email: anna@emerald-freight.com

Website: www.emeraldfreight.com

Our Business Provides: Freight Forwarding Air, 
Road, Sea Import & Export, Brokerage and 3PL, 
Warehousing Services 

Our Business Buys: NA

mailto:anna@emerald-freight.com
http://www.emeraldfreight.com/
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Name: Phelim Donfield

Company Name: Phelim Donfield Fine Arts

Email: art@phelimdonfield.com

Website: www.phelimdonfield.com

Our Business Provides: Painting classes, painting 
sales, staff fun, creative and communication 
workhops. 

Our Business Buys: Printing, stationery, art and 
framing supplies.

mailto:art@phelimdonfield.com
http://www.phelimdonfield.com/
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Name: Kruno, Gajger 

Company Name: Kruno Gajger SoloTrade, Clane, Co. 
Klidare

Email: kruno.gajger@gmail.com

Website: https://www.youtube.com/@KrunoGajger

Our Business Provides: Short Video Production

Our Business Buys: Computers, apps for mobile and 
desktop, video studio gear.

mailto:kruno.gajger@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/@KrunoGajger


https://isme.ie/finance-finder/
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